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The Biden Administration’s Assault on Women’s Athletics is Shameful 
 

Oklahoma City, Okla – State Superintendent Ryan Walters issued a letter to Secretary of Education 

Miguel Cardona today, blasting a proposed federal rule change that would alter Title IX to allow 

boys to compete in girls’ athletics.  

 

“This is an ongoing and egregious attempt to redefine gender and it puts girls in danger,” said 

Superintendent Walters. “The Biden administration has allowed an ongoing indoctrination of 

confusion and radicalism implemented by Secretary Cardona. Oklahoma girls should not be put in 

danger because of a liberal bureaucrat’s desire to appease a woke rabble.”   

 

See letter attached: 

 

### 


